
Remember…
On Friday 10th November, we joined 
together as a school to mark 
Remembrance day. Our school is honoured 
to have one of 3 remembrance memorials 
in Haywards Heath and our attention 
turned to this.
As well as this, all our Year 6 children
attended St Wilfrid’s Church along with 
other Haywards Heath schools to take part 
in the School’s Remembrance service, 
where children laid a wreath on our behalf.
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Important dates 
– please see the 
website calendar

“Make a noise about Bullying”
On Monday November 13th, we held our Odd Sock Day to 
launch National Anti-bullying week. The odd socks 
symbolised and celebrated the similarities and differences 
between each one of us. They were then hung around the 
school during the week and then classes joined together to 
make them into a sock puppet on Friday.



Project Learning in November…



‘I Am A St Wilfrid’s Writer’

Here are our Star Writers from the last Month

Language of the week
Every week at St Wilfrid’s we focus on a ‘Language of the Week’. 
This helps us to celebrate the many different languages spoken by 
our school community. To see all the different languages we 
celebrate, see our dedicated webpage St Wilfrid's C of E Primary -
Language of the week (stwilfrids-hh.school)

Reverse Advent Calendar
Thank you to all those who were able to donate to the Reverse 
Advent Calendar. The Year 1s collected all the advent calendars in 
and they have been collected by Haywards Heath Foodbank ready to 
be given out to children in the local area. The rest of our collections 
start on 1st December.

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/language_of_the_week_/611550


Attendance
At St Wilfrid’s we believe that being in school every day, is important 
to your child’s achievement, wellbeing, and their wider development. 
Therefore, attending school is very important and we are focussing on 
making sure our children are in school as much as possible to ensure 
they achieve their best. 
Our Target for attendance is 97% and we are currently below that 
target. 
In the next few weeks, we will be reviewing attendance and writing to 
families where the attendance is below 90%.
Obviously, with illness and other genuine reasons for absence then we 
do not expect children in school. However, we thank you for your 
support in ensuring your child is in school when they are supposed to 
be, so that ‘Together We Will Be Our Best’.

PTA (FOSW)
The wonderful volunteers of our PTA committee have once again been 
doing a brilliant job organising the various events of the year. Our first 
‘Colour Run’ was a great success and our Discos were once again 
brilliant! Soon, we will have our Christmas Fair and it is a great 
opportunity for Parents, Staff and Governors to work together to 
support the school. However, without the number of volunteers
required we will not be able to run the fair the way we have previously 
or other events so please see the link to volunteer and the one for 
becoming a class rep on schoolping. We hope to raise enough funds to 
revamp our stage and theatre provision in the school.


